LLOYD’'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING
MEIKAI BUILDING

No. 32, AKASHI MACHI,

TELEGRAMS : "REGISTER' KOBE

; TELEPHONE:- 2580 SANNOMIYA

Y

The Secretary,

WOKINGHAM

’ Dear Sir,
4 > ».,
o

, In reply to your letter of the 29th April regarding
thp Port Serew Shaf+t Surv 2y on the bove saaal T haw RO A
€ 1 ] nart Survey on th above vessel, I have to inform
you that this vessel is now under survey in the Yokohama district

and will be reported urz in due course.

Yours faithfully,
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